
McGill University

MONTREAL
SUPERINTENDING ENGINEER'S

DEPARTMENT

April 21st. 1930.

Sir Arthur W, Currie, G.C.M.G 
Principal and Vice - Chancellor, 
McGill University.

K.C.B• * • •

Dear Sir Arthur:-

The attached sheet shows the distribution 
of time, stock and material as expended in repairs, renewals, 
and additions to 3450 McTavish Street.

Your obedient servant,

Supt. Engines^.P.W .Mac Far lane.
B *E . D.

Enel.


